Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would like to request the following under the Freedom of Information Act:

· Copies of any reports/plans/analysis your council has prepared on the potential impact of Coronavirus

Leicester City Council does not have Coronavirus specific plans but is relying on existing generic business continuity plans, which include contingency arrangements covering loss of staff. Similarly, Leicester City Council has not carried out Coronavirus specific analysis but has relied upon guidance from HM Government and Public Health bodies. The organisation’s Strategic Risk Register has been updated to include a section on Coronavirus, which is attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

